
 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

State of New Jersey 
BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 

44 South Clinton Avenue, 3rd Floor, Suite 314 

Post Office Box 350 

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350 

www.nj.gov/bpu/ 

 
 

September 27, 2018 
 
 
 
Stefanie A. Brand, Esq., Director 
Division of Rate Counsel  
140 East Front Street, 4th Floor 
Post Office Box 003 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0003 
sbrand@rpa.nj.gov 
 
Dear Ms. Brand:  
 
I am in receipt of your request for all public comments received by the Board regarding the rule 
proposal in Docket number AX17050468, which was published in the NJ Register on January 
16, 2018, and republished on February 5, 2018. 
 
The requested comments are enclosed.  This matter is now considered closed. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
      Aida Camacho-Welch 

Secretary of the Board and  
Records Custodian  
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